
Friday 15th November 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

18th Nov Year One Walk to Worsley Woods 

21st & 22nd Nov Y6 Height and Weight Screening (am) 

22nd Nov Y6 Visit to Crucial Crew (pm) 

25th Nov NSPCC Assembly and Workshops 

26th Nov Year 1 Audiology Screening - Rescheduled Date 

26th Nov 
Early Years Open Day (Nur / Rec Sept 2020): 
8:15am/ 10:00am/2:00pm/4:15pm 

27th Nov Nasal Flu Immunisations 

28th Nov Pantomime (am - KS2 / pm EYFS and KS1) 

29th Nov 
Non Uniform Day - Donations for Christmas Fair 
EYFS/KS1 - Jam Jars KS2 - Chocolate Tombola 
Donation  

2nd Dec Parent Evening (Rec - Y6) 

6th Dec 
Non Uniform Day - Donations for Christmas Fair 
EYFS/KS1/LKS2/UKS2 - Bottle Stall Donation  

6th Dec Christmas Fair - After School 

11th Dec Reception Christmas Performance - 9:15am 

11th Dec Year One Christmas Performance - 2:30pm 

11th Dec Y4 Visit to Liverpool Museum 

12th Dec Nursery Christmas Performance - 9:15am 

12th Dec Year Two Christmas Performance - 2:30pm 

12th Dec 
Year Three / Four Christmas Performance - 
6:00pm 

13th Dec 
Christmas Jumper Charity Day - Save the Children 
- £1 donation 

13th Dec Christmas Dinner Day 

16th Dec Year Five/Six Christmas Performance - 6pm 

17th Dec LKS2 Party Day (pm) - Own Clothes 

18th Dec KS1 Party Day (pm) - Own Clothes 

18th Dec Year Five / Six Disco (6pm - 8pm) 

19th Dec EYFS Party Day (pm) 

20th Dec School Closes for Christmas Break 

6th Jan School Re-opens 

Spelling Shed Weekly Champions 
Congratulations to 5W  who have been crowned 
this week’s Champions.  Well done, keep up the 
good work. 

Broadoak Christmas Fair Arrangements 
This week, we have begun to finalise the arrangements for 
the Christmas Fair. A wealth of stalls have now been planned 
with the aim of making the event an exciting one for both 
children and adults alike.  This year we are planning to 
extend the event to include a wide range of games and 
activities focused on the children.  There will also be an 
opportunity for parents to enjoy a festive tipple from our 
very own festive drinks van outside the main office.  Drinks 
will include a glass of fizz or a warm mulled wine for 
enjoyment whilst enjoying the festive activities.  
Help is needed from parents,  or other Broadoak family 
members, to support us in our Christmas Fair organisation.  
If you can spare time either during the afternoon of Friday 
6th December or more importantly can run a stall during the 
event, please email the school directly so we can plan which 
stalls are viable.  Thank you in advance for any support you 
can offer. 

Raffle Prizes or Stall Sponsorship 
This an appeal to any parents or Broadoak families to please contact the school directly if they have links to any local 
businesses that would like to either donate raffle prizes or sponsor for £50 one of our Christmas Fair stalls.  

Christmas Jumper Stall 
At our Christmas Fair this year we are planning to host our 
very own Christmas Jumper stall.  We are asking parents to 
donate any outgrown Christmas Jumpers from previous 
years.  These will then be sold at the Fair, with any 
remaining jumpers being passed onto a local charity shop.  If 
you have any such items, please send them into school by 
Friday 29th November. 

Raffle Tickets 
Today your child will have brought home a sheet of 
Christmas Raffle Tickets.  Please could you support the PTA 
fundraising by selling the tickets to family or friends.  
Deadline for return of tickets is Friday 6th December as the 
draw will be completed at 4:45pm during the Christmas Fair.  
If anyone would like additional tickets, please feel free to call 
in at the school office or telephone school directly and the 
staff will arrange for them to be sent home with your child. 

Non Uniform Days 
Please check out the ‘Dates for your Diary’ section of the 
newsletter for details of our non uniform days and the 
donations for each year groups ahead of the Christmas Fair.   
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